# December 2020 Newsletter



#### 2021 COMMITTEE -

President: Ian Rose

Vice President: Brad Trevenen

Secretary: Sally McTaggart

Treasurer: Anne Carlshausen

Men's Captain: Paul Blair

Men's Vice Captain: Peter Bradley

Ladies' Captain: Lois Roberts

Ladies' Vice Captain: Di Broad, Linda McNaboe,

Suzie Johns

Committee Members: Robyn Parsons, Peter Leeson,

Helen Duane, Di Broad, Rob Mitchell

House Committee – Rosemary Bradley, Michelle Leeson

Grounds Committee – Robyn Parsons, Peter Leeson, Suzie Johns

Match Committee – Lois Roberts, Suzie Johns, Linda McNaboe, Di Broad, Paul Blair, Peter Bradley, Jock Drummond

Thanks to outgoing committee members Robyn Patten and Bob Merson for their contribution to the club.

Thanks also to Robyn Parsons for filling in as acting secretary

#### 2020 Results

Winner Men's A Grade: Joel Leeson 150 Runner-up Men's A Grade: Ian Carlshausen 156 Winner Men's B Grade: Royce Patton 176 Runner-up Men's B Grade: Brad Trevenen 176 Nett Winner: Jock Drummond 150

Winner Ladies A Grade: Suzie Johns 181 Runner-up Ladies A Grade: Di Broad 185 Winner Ladies B Grade: Gloria Nelson 195 Winner Ladies C Grade: Virginia McGuiness 216 Nett Winner: Di Balch 152

### **Men's Championship Foursomes**

Gross Winners Men: Jock Drummond, Brad Trevenen 80 Runners-up: Peter Leeson, Joel Leeson 81 Nett Winners: Paul Blair, Alan Hand 76

#### **Ladies Championship Foursomes**

Gross Winners Ladies: Robyn Parsons, Anne Gorfin 91 Gross Runners-up: Rosemary Bradley, Michelle Leeson 96 Nett Winners: Carol Hunter, Linda McNaboe 78

Dongara Men's Open Champion – E Mandishona 76 Ladies' Open Champion Stableford – Rosemary Bradley Ladies' Open Champion Gross – Georgia Sanderson

Contact tracing comes into effect on 5<sup>th</sup> December. There is a book on the table just inside the door. Please make sure anyone who is visiting and goes inside the clubhouse signs the book. This does not apply on the course or if you have joined a competition as your details will be recorded then.

### THANKYOU:-

- To all our volunteers around the course and in the clubhouse. The course is a credit to all who help with mowing, gardening, mechanical etc. and to Jason our greenkeeper.
- To Jock & Bob for their time behind the bar and to all who have helped with organizing & catering through out the year.
- To our many sponsors big & small who help us out year in, year out.

## **XMAS WINDUPS**

Ladies — December  $16^{th}$  — bring a gift to the value of \$10 and a plate of dibbles

Mixed — December  $20^{th}$  — bring a plate of food to share

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the committee of the Dongara Golf Club





#### Cart Shed - Update

At the November committee meeting the committee decided to go ahead and build a shed for golf carts.

Over the coming several months, there will be ground works etc. taking place near the entrance to the car park.

Please take particular car as you enter the area for the safety of yourself and others.

Thank you.



#### **Contact Details**

Please advise the club if you update your email address/mobile phone number etc. so the club has your current information on hand.

Thank you.